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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY POLICY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506

May 29, 1986

MEMORANDUM FOR Richard Johnson

FROM : Darryl Garrett

SUBJECT : Unauthorized Use of OSTP Stationery

Telecom : From David Newhall, Principal Deputy Assistant
Secretary of Defense for Health Affairs;
697-2111. May 29, 1986.

Mr. Newhall called to inform us that a Maj. Gen. John
Murray, USA(ret), sent a letter on OSTP stationery
to Cabinet-level officials on his opinions of a
current study on Agent Orange. The letter was sent
to the head of the VA, Admiral Crowe, and Secretary
Weinberger, among others. Murray was a member of a
subpanel on Agent Orange that Dr. Young chaired. A
copy of the letter sent to Weinberger is attached.

Murray evidently represented himself to some people
that Newhall has talked to as a "volunteer consultant"
to OSTP. Murray is not now, nor has he ever been a
consultant for OSTP. The HHS is coordinating any
press queries. Any calls on this matter can be
referred to Stephanie Lee-Miller, HHS, at 245-1850.
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